
2010 - 2012 
  
HONOURARY  RABBI  
Rabbi Ben Ayon 
905-881-6003 
416-520-8952  
 
PAST  PRESIDENT 
Sheldon Rose 
905-731-1177 
 
PRESIDENT 
Steve Levant 
905-841-2145 
  
VICE-PRESIDENT 
Martin Novak 
45 Heatherton Way 
Thornhill, L4J 3E7 
905-764-9525 
 
TREASURER 
Jeff Hershorn, C.A. 
B.Sc 
630 York Hill Blvd. 
Thornhill, L4J 5L9 
416-419-9664 Cell 
905-764-8739 Home 
  
RECORDING & 
CORRESPONDING 
SECRETARY 
Loren Wiseman, B.A. 
905-764-6310 Home 
416-409-1345 Cell 
 
SOCIAL  
Stan Ash 
360 Banbury Rd. 
Toronto, M2L 2V5 
416-445-9937 
 
MEMBERSHIP 
Howard Berman 
416-819-9981  
 
WELFARE 
Charles Berman 
115 Heatherton Way 
Thornhill, L4J 3E7 
905-886-6588 
  
SGT-AT-ARMS 
Zachary Ruderman 
905-886-4245 
  
CEMETERY DIRECTORS 
Norem Litvak 
416-633-9163 
  
Jack Reiter 
416-789-4886 
 
 
www.bluestarlodge.ca 
 

 

 
 

GENERAL MEETING 
 
 Date:  Sunday, June 27, 2010       
 Breakfast: 9:00 am    
 Meeting: Following  
     Location: Shopsy’s Deli 7240 Woodbine Ave. 
 

SOCIAL 
 

• Blue Star Lodge Golf Day, Saturday, August 14, 2010 at Markham Greens 
starting 8:00 am.  Please see flyer enclosed.  Contact Stan Ash no later 
than August 1st if interested in playing.   

 
• A day at the Races, Woodbine Racetrack.  Sunday August 8, 2010.  Please 

see flyer enclosed.  Cost is $30.00 per person.  Balance to be subsidized 
by the Lodge.  Please feel free to invite prospective members to this 
outing.  Please contact Stan Ash no later than July 15, 2010. 

 
WELFARE 

 
 BirthDay Wishes   
 
 July 2010:         Stephen Mortfield 
 August 2010:       Arthur Berman, Harvey Dennis, Allan Kazdan, Michael 
         Kestenberg, Mitchell Litvack, Norem Litvak, Jack 
         Muchmaker, Lawrence Richmond 
 

• Sympathy goes out to Beatrice Middlestadt and the Middlestadt family on 
the loss of Bro. Louis Middlestadt. May 2010 

  
OLD AND NEW BUSINESS 

 
 A reminder from the cemetery directors.  Please, do not call the directors 
 when a family member passes away.  You should contact Steeles 
 Memorial or the Chapel involved and they will then contact one of the  
 cemetery directors from the Lodge. 
 
 Congratulations to those members elected to the Executive. 
 
 President – Steve Levant, Vice President – Martin Novak  
 Past President –Sheldon Rose, Treasurer – Jeff Hershorn 
 Corresponding Secretary – Loren Wiseman  
 Welfare – Charles Berman, Membership – Howard Berman 
 Sgt. At Arms – Zachary Ruderman 
 Cemetery – Norem Litvak, Jack Reiter 
 Social Chairperson – Stan Ash 
 
 PRESIDENT     CORRESPONDING SECRETARY 
 Steve Levant  Loren Wiseman 
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